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Tischler, Tarin

From: Steve Collins <SCollins@cliffberryinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 11:47 AM
To: Tischler, Tarin
Cc: Kelly Brandenburg
Subject: RE: Additional Documentation Requested - Training Records
Attachments: Ken Hill docs.pdf; Malcolm Lewis docs.pdf

EXTERNAL MESSAGE 
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this 

email. 
Safety training documents for Ken Hill and Malcolm Lewis: 

1. 8 hr OSHA HAZWOPER Refresher 
2. 40hr OSHA HAZWOPER 
3. DOT HM-181  

 

 
Steve Collins | ESOH Director | Cliff Berry, Inc. | SCollins@cliffberryinc.com | (954) 763-3390 Ext 1007 

From: Kelly Brandenburg <compliance@cliffberryinc.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 10:43 AM 
To: Tischler, Tarin <Tarin.Tischler@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Cc: Steve Collins <SCollins@cliffberryinc.com> 
Subject: RE: Additional Documentation Requested - Training Records 
 
Ok, I will request those from Steve Collins, our Director of ESOH, who is copied here. The reason is because these two 
employees are employees dispatched out of Fort Lauderdale, so the training request I originally requested from Steve 
were for Miami personnel. I am sure he will send the records very soon, I will follow-up with a call to him to make sure 
he replies to you.  
 
Thanks, 
 

 
Kelly Brandenburg | Corporate Compliance | Cliff Berry, Inc. | compliance@cliffberryinc.com | (954) 763-
3390 Ext 1005 

From: Tischler, Tarin <Tarin.Tischler@FloridaDEP.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 10:30 AM 
To: Kelly Brandenburg <compliance@cliffberryinc.com> 
Subject: Additional Documentation Requested - Training Records 
 

CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Kelly, 
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Thank you for your cooperation with our inspection procedures. I appreciate the documentation you have submitted 
thus far. After further review of your inspection report, the Department would like to request additional training records 
to determine compliance. 
 
Many manifests recorded during the inspection and submitted following the inspection have been signed by a Ken Hill 
and Malcolm Lewis transporting for Cliff Berry. These names were not included in your initial training records submitted, 
so please provide the hazardous waste management, emergency response, and DOT required training records for these 
employees.  
 
Thank you once again, 
 

 

Tarin Tischler 
Environmental Specialist II 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Southeast District – West Palm Beach 
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1 
West Palm Beach, FL 33406  
Tarin.Tischler@FloridaDEP.gov 
Office: 561.681.6680 
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